
 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the members of the 
Scottsdale City Council have been invited to  

attend the open house meetings scheduled for  
Thursday, June 27, 2024, at the times noted below.  

 
 

Papago Village Development 
Neighborhood Open House 

 
 

Thursday, June 27, 2024 
9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

 
Vitalant Conference Center 

6210 E. Oak Street 
Scottsdale, AZ 

 
 
 

While a quorum of the City Council may be in attendance  
at either or both of these meetings, the members of  

the City Council will not engage in any deliberations,  
decisions, or other legal action of the public body. 


	PUBLIC NOTICE

